

Thursday, July 4th, 2024

Israel Tennis & Education Centers Kfar Hayarok Junction P.O. Box 51 Ramat Hasharon 47100

Dear Israel Tennis & Education Centers Family,

On behalf of the residents of Kiryat Shmona, I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for your invaluable support and care you have extended to our children during these challenging times.

In times of crisis, such as the one we are currently facing, children are undoubtedly the most vulnerable. With tens of thousands of families displaced and uncertain about their return home for the foreseeable future, the need for safe and structured programming for our young ones has never been greater.

During these uncertain times, the Israel Tennis & Education Centers have been a beacon of hope for our children, providing enriching after school programming that promote the physical and mental well-being of the children, to help them navigate the challenges they are currently facing.

Your commitment to going beyond tennis to address the holistic needs of our children, including mental health support that focuses on emotional resilience, is commendable and deeply appreciated. Knowing that our children are in a nurturing environment, surrounded by caring mentors and peers, brings immense comfort to our community during these uncertain times.

Once again, thank you for your unwavering dedication to the well-being of the children of Kiryat Shmona. The Israel Tennis & Education Centers exemplifies the true spirit of community, and we are incredibly fortunate to have you as a partner in caring for our children.

With gratitude,

Avienal Stern